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We would like to put an A3 brass plaque up in the Roland King Room in his memory so that people in 

the future know why the room is so named. The wall selected is part of the modern kitchen addition. 

 

The suggested wording is: 

 

The Roland King Room was so named 

on Coronation Day 2023 

in grateful memory of 

ROLAND G KING (1930-2022) 

Churchwarden from 1957 to 2016. 

There are already two similar historic brass plaques in the Roland King Room. These are on the wall 

below the West Window however we thought it might be preferable to fasten the plaque to a 

modern wall rather than the older part of the building. If the DAC prefers, we can put this plaque 

alongside the others, one of which also marks the service of a churchwarden. 

 

The plaque will be mounted using screws. 



Dear Mayra 

I have made a fake plaque and out up - photos attached. It seems sensible to centre it as far as 
possible using the window frame above and the beams above and below. PCC will consider the 
new wording on 30 June.  

Every blessing 

Wendy 

 









Dear Mayra 
This is the wording and layout agreed by my PCC this morning. I hope this now fits with the DACs 
requests.  
I look forward to getting permission to get the plaque installed. It’s taken us a while! 
Every blessing 
Wendy  

 


